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webmineral@gmail.com

From: McDougall Minerals <ray@mcdougallminerals.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 11, 2020 3:58 PM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: New Bolivian Bournonite; Tucson Report
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Bolivian Bournonites 
 

I've posted lots of new website content with this update and the Tucson Report. 

 

I’ve added exquisite new specimens in the Bolivian Bournonite Update (click here). These 

bournonite crystals are from the recent find at the Viboras Mine, Machacamarca District, 

Potosí, Bolivia. They are sharp, lustrous crystals exhibiting classic "cogwheel" twinning. 

 

Tucson 2020 

 

Finally! It's taken a while, but I've posted my Tucson 2020 report (click here). Hard to 
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believe how much the world has changed in these past weeks, which bring home just how 
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